
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20301 

4 AUG 1981 

Ref: 81-DFOI-975 PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

Mr. Harold Weigberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information request to the 
Department of Justice for documents relating to the assassination 
of President John F. Kennedy. Two documents originated within the 
Office of the Secretary of Defense were retrieved from Department 
of Justice files and forwarded to this office for review and release 
determination. The documents were received in this office on July 22, 
1981. 

The documents have been reviewed and the Department of Defense has 
no objection to their release. Accordingly, they are enclosed for 
your use. 

Sincerely, 

rector, Freedom of Information 
and Security Review 

Enclosure 
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